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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

The end of term two has arrived and it has certainly been busy! 

Thank you all so much for your very kind comments and encouragement about the OFSTED 

inspection.  We are all very pleased with the result of course and the welcome news it has offered the 

whole community.  The report is now on OFSTED’s own website and open to everyone. 

Because of the great timing of the inspection, we have been able to have a free run for all the 

Christmas celebrations.  It has been wonderful to see so very many strong audiences across the 

school and the children have risen magnificently with uplifting and moving performances. 

Thank you for all those who prioritised joining us and who travelled, queued and joined in so 

enthusiastically.  It has been a great season! 

 

Thank you for your charitable donations.  We will send the following sums on behalf of the children at 

Bishop Road. 

Bristol Soup Run Trust £1,209.68 

Barnardo’s   £1,209.68 

 

Special thanks for all your consistent support and seasonal best wishes.  May I wish you all a peaceful, 

safe and rewarding holiday with all whom you know and love this Christmas. 

 

We will all be back on Tuesday 2nd January 2024 for a new term with lots of opportunities and  

experiences from which all our children can learn and benefit.    

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Gillian Powe 

Head Teacher 

 

http://www.bishoproad.bristol.sch.uk/

